Memorandum

Date: November 17, 2008

To: Honorable Salud Carbajal, Chair

Members, Board of Supervisors

From: Terri Nisich, Assistant CEO

Subject: Continuance of D-6 (Federal Legislative

Update) on 11/18/08 Agenda

CC: Clerk of the Board

Michael F. Brown, CEO



The County's federal advocate was scheduled to visit Santa Barbara County in order to meet with the Board of Supervisors and departments as well as give a verbal presentation on federal legislative issues of interest to the County as part of the Board of Supervisors November 18, 2008 meeting. Since members of the Board of Supervisors and several key departments scheduled to meet with the federal advocate are focused on the Tea Fire and recovery efforts, the federal advocate visit has been postponed until December 2008. Thank you.